

OUR LADY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Chanters Hill Barnstaple Devon EX32 8DN
Telephone: 01271 345164 Fax: 01271 328584
Email: admin@olcs.uk www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk
Principal: Robert Meech

10th July 2017

Dear Owl parent

On Wednesday 19th July, year 6 will be performing their end of year production of Alice, the Musical. As they are only a class of 19, they have asked Owl Class to be their choir.

Rehearsals are well underway and you may have already heard about this exciting event! Miss Nash and I are working closely to ensure that Owls have ample opportunity to learn their song lines without encroaching on their learning time.

Children will perform to the whole school at 1.45pm then to parents, governors and friends of the school at 6pm. If your child is unable to return to school by 5.30 for the evening performance, please let Miss Nash know as soon as possible. Parents with a child in year 6 will already know that year 6 children are to remain at school. Tea will be provided for them.

On the whole, it is only year 6 children who will be in costume. Any additional outfit or prop for year 3 will be provided by me. However, I would like Owls to be dressed in jeans or leggings with a plain red, black or white T Shirt (no logos please). They will need bare feet to minimise unwanted noise. Their outfits need to be in school by Friday 14th July at the latest. Please give it to Miss Nash.

I hope you can attend the performance at 6pm on the 19^{th} . We are all very excited about what promises to be a fabulous finale from year 6, ably assisted by Owls.

If you have any questions, feel free to pop in or e mail me DChavasse@olcs.uk

Many thanks for your support.

Kind regards

Diane Chavasse

Assistant Principal & year 6 teacher



